
 

 

	
	
	
	
	
ASX Announcement 
 
18 December 2018 

Trading Update 
 
MELBOURNE, Australia – SDI Limited (ASX: SDI) today announced that sales are 
expected to increase by approximately 6% for the six months ending 31 December 
2018. This growth is driven by the continued increase in Whitening and Aesthetic, and 
the levelling out of Amalgam sales. 
  
The Company expects that the forecasted sales will produce an after-tax profit in the 
range of $1.9m to $2.4m for the six months ending 31 December 2018, compared to 
$1.2m for the same period last year. 
	
It is expected that the Half Year results (Appendix 4D) will be released on February 14, 
2019.                                           
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